Letter of Appreciation
25-Jan-2015
To: Whom it may concern

Dear Sir, Madam:

During the last year, Apache Egypt has given Middle East Supplies a trial to repair their PDC bits
in Egypt. Ten 8%2"” and cne 12V4” PDC bits were repaired. The repair process was done by highly
motivated, qualified and experienced employees. High quality materials were used, in order to
deliver bits that meet our standards.

To date, a few repaired bits have been run in the field. The bits did show similar performance and
wear compared to new bits.

| would like to thank Middle East Supplies management and their team for their contribution in
making this test successful. | trust Middle East Supplies will continue to make a significant
positive impact on the continuation of the use of repaired bits on our projects in Egypt.

We recommend Middle East Supplies as a qualified and reliable partner for PDC bit repair that will
co-operate and help our business and those of other operators in the world.

Sincerely, 7
(e

Todd Henry
Drilling Manager
Apache Egypt

APACHE EGYPT COMPANIES 11 STREET 281 NEW MAADI CAIRD, EGYPT  TEL 202-2513-3835 FAX 202-2519-3300



